
For Your Safety
We have made the following changes to ensure the safety of our guests and team. Our rooms and communal spaces are cleaned and sanitised according to official hygiene guidelines.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please read on to learn more about the updates and changes you can expect with your stay.

1) We’ve limited our direct contact and are practising safe distancing – we offer a completely contactless check-in and check-out. 

2) We have implemented a rigorous cleaning and disinfecting schedule for our public areas (including high-touch areas such as lifts, door handles, etc.) 

3) We’ve increased the availability of hand sanitiser throughout the property.

4) We have provided PPE for our staff.

5) We are offering dine-in sitting in our dining room or delivery service.

6) We are keeping rooms unoccupied for 24 hours between bookings.




